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Looking Back
We had a great end of the school year at the
Greenhouse this spring. Our K/1 teacher went
on maternity leave, so I took over for her and
finished the school year in that class.

I was also able to get a substitute every
Wednesday afternoon so that I could continue
teaching music for the whole school! The kids always have a blast playing bells,
boomwhackers, rhythm instruments, or anything else we may be doing. The other

teachers always knew it was music day because
I would show up at staff devotions in the morning
literally vibrating with excitement! This was the
first time the school had been able to have
someone teach music class in over a decade, so
parents and students alike were thrilled for the
opportunity.

Of course I miss the Kuhn kids, but I’m glad I get to continue to serve as an LBTC
missionary kids teacher even while their family is in Canada on furlough!

Over the Summer
For most of June and July, I returned to Canada and was able to speak at many
churches across Ontario and Manitoba.

It is always wonderful to connect with the people who
support missionaries like me, both through prayer and
finances. Thank you! If you would like to do the same, you
can use the website or other contact information at the top
of this paper to help me reach the $20,000 it takes to work
overseas for a year, or to receive a prayer calendar with
specific ways you can pray for the work that is being done.
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Another highlight of the
summer was attending
the National Convention
of the Lutheran
Women’s Missionary
League as an exhibitor,
where I was able to
speak with many lovely
people about the work
of LBTC.

Looking Ahead
By the time this update lands in your mailbox or inbox, I will be back in Yaounde,
Cameroon, setting up my classroom for the new school year! This time, I’ll be teaching
grades 5 & 6. I’m excited for all the things we’re going to be learning this year!

Prayer Requests
↣ Pray for the children attending The
Greenhouse, that they would grow in
knowledge, faith, and character in the
coming year.

↣ Thank God for the work these childrens’ parents are doing in bible translation and
other areas of mission across the country.

↣ Ask the Lord to either smite the ants in my apartment, or give me bravery to coexist
with them.

↣ Pray for me as I spend the next year without an English-speaking Lutheran church to
attend.

↣ Give glory to God for the work he is doing through The Greenhouse, our sister
middle/highschool Rainforest, and through all of LBTC!


